From: Robocall Mitigation Database

To: Michael Nemcik; Matthew Collins
Subject: Robocall Mitigation Plan Update
Date: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 9:42:00 AM

Dear Robocall Mitigation Database filer:

Upon review of your filing, we have determined that your robocall mitigation program
attachment may have been uploaded in error.

Under FCC rule 47 CFR § 64.6305(b)(2), a robocall mitigation program must be uploaded that
explains the specific reasonable steps you are taking to avoid originating illegal robocall traffic
as part of your robocall mitigation program.

Please let us know if we can be of assistance.
Sincerely,

Michael Nemcik
Robocall Mitigation Database Team
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